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LIOYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING

RMATT,
e 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3
Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal SW

7th November, 1957

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 11th March
and yours of the 11th April last regarding ships of
the United States Government Reserve Fleet, I shall be
glad if you will ascertain and let me know whether
these vessels remain laid up at the present date, also
whether there are any fresh circumstances relating to
the eases,

The ships under review are as follows:-

"ST. JAMES" "FORT LAWRENCE"
"FORT LBITIBIY HHORM T AR
"FORT ANNE" "FORT LOUISBOURG"
"FORT AUGUSTUS" "FORT MEDUCTIC"
"FORT BOURBON" "FORT NIPIGON"
"FORT CAMOSUN" "FORT PEMBINA"
"FORT CATARAQUI" "FORT PINE"

"FORT CHAMBLY" "HORT Prmmi

"FORT CHURCHILL" "FORT RELIANCE"
"FORT DOUGLAS" "FORT RUPERT"
"FORT DREW" "FORT ST. FRANCOIS"
"HORT FINLAY" - 'FORT SLAVE"
"FORT FRASER" "FORPSOURIS™
"FORT FROBISHER" "FORT STAGER"
"FORT GEORGE" "FORT STEELE"
"FORT JABPER" "FORT TADOUSS.CE
"FORT LAJOIE" FORT THOMPSON"

"FORT VERMILLION"

An early reply will be appreciated.
Yours faithfully,

@lcrk to the

Classification Qomnittee.
The Secretary,
NEW YORK.
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